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SHARE PURCHASE PLAN TO OPEN ON FRIDAY, 8 NOVEMBER 2024 

WCM Global Growth Limited (ACN 106 282 777) (ASX : WQG) (Company) refers to the Share Purchase 
Plan (SPP) announced on 4 November 2024, pursuant to which eligible existing shareholders will have the 

opportunity to acquire up to $30,000 of ordinary fully paid shares in in the Company, without incurring any 

brokerage.  

The Company announces that the SPP open date has been amended. The SPP will now open (and offers will 

be made) at 10.00am (Sydney time) on Friday, 8 November 2024. Accompanying this announcement 

is an Appendix 3B to reflect this minor change to the SPP timetable. 

No other changes have been made to the SPP timetable. Other than the minor change to the open date, the 
SPP terms and conditions remain as outlined in the SPP offer booklet released on Wednesday, 6 November 

2024.  

For the avoidance of doubt, the Company confirms that the change in timetable will not impact any 

applications submitted prior to 8 November 2024 when the SPP will open1.  

Current SPP Timetable*  

The indicative key dates for the SPP are set out below: 

Record Date# 7.00pm (Sydney time), 30 October 2024 

Offers under the SPP open 10.00am (Sydney time), 8 November 2024 

Offers under the SPP close# 5.00pm (Sydney time), 4 December 2024 

Announcement of SPP results# 6 December 2024 

New Shares are issued under the SPP# By 12:00pm (Sydney time), 9 December 2024 

# Date is unchanged and remains as per previous announcements. * This timetable is indicative and the Company may, 
at its absolute discretion, vary any of the above dates by lodging a revised timetable with the ASX.  

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of the Company.  

 

 

 

1. All applications under the SPP are deemed to be made on the SPP closing date (currently expected to be Wednesday, 4 December 2024). 


